
May 19, 2022 
 
 
22-124 APPROVAL OF DELEGATES TO ATTEND THE 

ASSOCIATION OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
TRUSTEES (ACCT) 2022 NEW TRUSTEE 
GOVERNANCE LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE IN 
WASHINGTON DC FROM AUGUST 4-6, 2022 

 

PREPARED BY: Jeannie Moton, Executive Coordinator, Office of the 
President 

 
APPROVED BY: Mark Mitsui, President 

 
REPORT: In accordance with Board Policy B 210, the Board of 

Directors recognizes the benefits derived by the College 
through membership in various educational organizations 
and from attendance of directors at state and national 
meetings which deal with community college issues. The 
Chair and Vice Chair have considered a slate of 
delegates to attend the 2022 New Trustee Governance 
Leadership Institute in Washington DC from August 4-6, 
2022. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors approve Kristi Wilson for travel 

to the 2022 New Trustee Governance Leadership 
Institute. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


